
SUN8 PDC LLC  April 12, 2017 

c/o Distributed Sun LLC 

601 13th Street N.W., Suite 450 South, 

Washington, DC 20005 

Director of Planning 

Town of Dryden 

93 E Main Street, 

Dryden, NY 13053 

Dear Mr. Burger, 

Re: Revision & resubmittal of documentation for proposed solar arrays at 2150 Dryden 
Road

SUN8 PDC LLC (“SUN8”), a subsidiary of Distributed Sun LLC, has revised and is 

resubmitting information to supplement its Special Use Permit application submitted on 

February 20, 2017 for the solar projects proposed at 2150 Dryden Road.

SUN8 has engaged with various members of the community to address comments received 

on proposed projects. The following information is being provided to support the application:  

 Special Use Permit application form

 Site Plan Drawings

 Visual Impact Statement from Labella Associates & Trowbridge Wolfe Michaels

Landscape Architects

 Aquatic and Habitat Assessment Report from Tetra Tech

 Storm Water Pollution Prevention Plan

 Long form EAF completed by LaBella Associates

 Phase-1 Environmental Investigation Report

 Agricultural data statement

 A separate response to TG Miller’s comments is being provided to them directly

Please confirm receipt of materials and acceptance of the application. Respectfully submitted, 

Bharath Srinivasan 


